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MINUTES 
SENIORS COMMISSION 

TOWNSHIP OF MONROE 
FEBRUARY 4, 2016 

 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Monroe Township Seniors Commission was called to order by Chairperson 
Jeanette Remsen at 7:08pm in the 2nd Floor Meeting Room of the Municipal Complex.  Notice of this 
meeting was given as required by the annual notice of meetings. 
 
Chairperson Jeanette Remsen led the Commission in the salute to our flag. 
 
 
ROLL CALL 

Present:  Elaine Carrero, Veronica Kwasniewski, Nancy Lorraine, Jeanette Remsen 
 
Absent:  Patricia Rassman, Corine Stark, Cncl. Marvin Dilks 
 
Guest in Attendance:  Patricia Raggio 
 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Nancy Lorraine made a motion to approve the minutes as submitted of the Seniors Commission Meeting 
of January 7, 2016.  The motion was seconded by Elaine Carrero and approved by all members of the 
Commission in attendance. 
 
 
CORRESPONDENCE, REPORTS AND OTHER MATTERS 

Chairperson Jeanette Remsen noted that she’s still waiting on info for May’s trip to Sight & Sound 
Theatre.  After some discussion, ‘2016 Christmas Show’ at American Music Theatre will be booked for 
December 13, 2016 and eat at Hershey Farms Restaurant.  After some discussion, ‘The Honky Tonk 
Angels’ at Pine Dinner Theatre will be booked for October 18, 2016; it was originally booked for 
September 13, 2016, but will be rescheduled, due to ‘Isabelle and Isaac’s Jewish Wedding’ that is also 
showing in September.  After some discussion, ‘Isabelle and Isaac’s Jewish Wedding’ at Resorts Casino 
will be booked for September 14, 2016.  Jeanette said that she would like a flier made up for Foxwoods 
Resorts Casino in Connecticut to see how many people would be interested in going.  The trip would be 
for 2 days and 1 night; August 5, 2016 to August 6, 2016.  After some discussion, ‘Rock, Roll & Soul’ at 
Hunterdon Hills Playhouse will be booked for July 12, 2016.  A November trip still needs to be booked. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 

With no further business to discuss, Chairperson Jeanette Remsen asked for a motion to adjourn.  
Veronica Kwasniewski made a motion to adjourn the Monroe Township Seniors Commission Meeting of 
February 4, 2016.  The motion was seconded by Jeanette Remsen; all in favor.  Meeting adjourned 
approximately 8:15pm. 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
       Aileen Chiselko, Secretary 
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Seniors Commission Minutes (cont’d)               February 4, 2016 
 
The next scheduled Monroe Township Seniors Commission meeting is Thursday, April 7, 2016 at 
7:00pm. 
 
 
 

These minutes were prepared from excerpts of the tape-recorded proceedings of the Regular Seniors 
Commission Meeting of February 4, 2016 and serve as only a synopsis of the proceedings. 

 
Approved as submitted __________________________ Date _______________________ 
Approved as corrected __________________________ Date _______________________ 

 
 

 


